
11/14/2016 Budget/Special Town Board Meeting (11/26/2016) 

MINUTES 

TOWN OF RED CEDAR SPECIAL TOWN 

BOARD MEETING TO ADOPT THE 2016 BUDGET  

 

 The Special Town Board Meeting to Adopt the 2017 Town Budget was held at the Red 

Cedar Town Hall, E6591 627
th

 Avenue, Menomonie, WI on Monday, November 14, 2016. 

 At 6:09 p.m., the Town Chairman, Pete Prochnow, called the special town board meeting 

to order. All board members and officers were present, including Deb Gotlibson, Bob Cook, 

Dave Leach, Doug Miller, Cheryl Miller (Clerk), and Jill Haldeman (Treasurer). 

 The board members performed a final review of the proposed 2017 Budget. Motion by 

Bob Cook to adopt the 2017 Budget as presented; motion seconded by Deb Gotlibson. None 

opposed. MC  

 

 At 6:10 p.m., the Town Chairman, Pete Prochnow, adjourned the Special Town Board 

Meeting to Adopt the 2017 Budget without objection. 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

(The Minutes are subject to review and approval at the next, regularly scheduled Town Board meeting). 
 

 

 

 

Dated:  November 26, 2016       Cheryl Miller, Clerk 

 
 


